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Church Reopening Status

Pastor Arrington announced during the June’s “telephone conference” church
business meeting that the church would not be opened during July and we
would be kept informed of the reopening status.

If you have any questions, please see the list of our officers at the end of this
newsletter.
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“You are loved, even on your darkest days.
(John 3:16 (NIV)

“For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that
whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life.”

God loves you so much . He loves you enough to give His Son for
you, to watch His Son die for you, to put the sins of the world on
His back for you. That is incredible love.



